
We had an awesome week! 

This week we talked all about Hawaii.  We 
learned that it is very warm in Hawaii and that 

there are coconut trees and tropical fruit there. 
We talked about how nice it would be to go 

there to visit.

For our fine motor crafts, we made pineapples, 
coconut trees, grass skirts, and volcanoes.

On Monday, Miss Katie came in for Music.  We 
had fun dancing to a new song called 

“Stop & Go”.  

On Tuesday, we had a blast making snow with 
Miss Fran.  The kiddos each took turns mixing 
the ingredients together, then had fun playing 

with it.

On Wednesday, Miss Ilia and Charlotte came by 
to play in our centers. We played a fun Hawaiian 
flower memory game with them. The kiddos did 

a great job!
Miss Kayla also came by this week to dance and 

tumble.

On Friday, for Hawaiian Day, the kiddos were so  
excited to go over and join Mr. Ed’s friends to 

watch their homemade volcano erupt. We also 
got to stay for a hula dance party. 

The kiddos loved it!  

Some of the stories we read this week were: 
Moana Finds the Way, Froggy Goes to Hawaii,

Moana’s New Friend, and Don’t Blow Your Top.

This  month we will be learning about the color 
blue and the rectangle shape.

Reminders

February 2nd

Registration Forms 
Due

February 8th

No After School

February 16th

No After School
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